
[Type here] 
 If you would like to see what your child is learning in the afternoons please take a look at the Class 1 or Class 2 

newsletters on the school website - http://www.leacofe.lancs.sch.uk/website/classes/1892  
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This Week… 
 

We have been focusing on ways in which 
we can be happy and healthy in our 

bodies and our minds as part of 
Children’s Mental Health Awareness 

week.   

As part of our week we had a fantastic 
day on Thursday raising money for the 

NSPCC whilst enjoying Maths ideas.  

The children were solving mathematical 
problems with Mrs Bamber, measuring 

and constructing nets with me and 
playing Nim games and Shut the Box 

with Miss Courtney. 

 

Year 1 
Mrs Lucarelli’s 

Weekly Newsletter. 
7th February 2020 

Open Door: Tuesday 8:30am 
– 8:55am 

Dates for Your Diary 
 
14th Feb – Break Up 
25th Feb – Back to school 
11th and 12th March – Parents’ Evening 
31st March – Easter Activity Day 
2nd April – Easter Celebration (All 
welcome) 
3rd April – Break Up 
 

 
Certificates and Awards 

 

Curriculum Certificate – 

Sam 

Christian Value Certificate for  

Creativity –  

Eva-Mae 

Next Week… 
 

Is the last week of half term. 
We will be continuing to look at 
instructions and in maths we will 

be multiplying and dividing. 
 

Homework 
There has been no homework set 
this week but if you are wanting 
to complete an activity you could 
continue looking at instructions 
and see if your child can find 

the Bossy Verbs. 


